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KEY DATES AHEAD 

Wednesday 17th March 

Bluearth & Assembly 

 

Thursday 18th March 

School Photos 

 

Wednesday 24th March 

House Lunch 

 

Wednesday 31st March 

ParentsΩ Club Meeting at 7pm 

 

Thursday 1st April 

Last day of Term 1               
School concludes at 2:20pm  

 

Monday 19th April 

First day of Term 2 

 

PLEASE NOTE 

Order forms for School     

Photos have been sent home 

today 

 

The prizes for our Easter raffle are looking great and again we 

are going to have so many prizes on offer. This is due to your 

amazing generosity and support for this fundraiser and again  

I thank you. Please keep your tickets and money coming back 

to the school. The raffle will be drawn on Wednesday 31st 

March at our final assembly and just in time for Easter! 

òAppreciation is a wonderful thing. It makes what is excellent 

in others belong to us as well.ó ~ Voltaire 

Last week we had some of our students in Years 4 and 6 participate in     

some online learning sessions with staff from the Monash Tech School.     

Our students were very engaged and it was great to see them challenging    

themselves. Next term we have three students participating in the             

Departmentõs High Ability Program in the area of Maths. Congratulations to 

Nash, Darcy and Declan on being selected by the Department for this. These 

are great initiatives and opportunities for our students to be a part of.  

Our school photos are being taken Thursday next week. These need to be 

ordered online and students return the envelope on the day. Please contact 

the office if you have any questions. 

At next weekõs assembly we will introduce our School Captains and JSC 

members to the school. If you do come along, please sign in using the QR 

code and social distance at all times. Where you are unable to do this, you 

are required to wear a mask. 

If you or a family member is able to assist by knitting or crocheting poppies, 

I would love to receive them by the end of the term. For our Anzac Day       

Assembly this year I would like to create our very own poppy garden and 

adorn the base of the tree again with poppies. 

Please note we have brought our next House lunch forward by a week. It will 

now be on Wednesday 24th March and not the 31st. The 31st March will be 

an out of uniform day with an Easter theme.  

The Parentsõ Club will be holding another meeting this term. They are trying 

a different night to see if this suits better and encourages more parents to 

be able to attend. Please mark Wednesday 31st March in your calendar. The   

meeting will be at 7pm in the library and we would love to see you there.  

Have a great Friday and a great weekend. It is hard to       

believe that there are just 3 weeks left to go before Easter 

and the end of the first term.  

Simone J 



 
 

Term 1 Calendar 2021 

 Grahamvale Primary School 
 

 

Week 
 

 

Monday  

 

Tuesday 

 

Wednesday  

 

Thursday  
 

 

Friday  

8 
March  

 

15 

 

16 

 

17 

 

Bluearth/Assembly  

18 

 

School Photos  

19 

 

9 
March  

 

22 
 

 

23 

 

24 

 

HOUSE LUNCH 

 

25 

 

Region Tennis  

26 

10 
Mar/Apr  

29 

 

 

30 31 

Bluearth/ Assembly  

Parentsõ Club 

Meeting at 7pm  

 

1 

Last Day of Term  - 

early dismissal at 

2.20pm  

2 

GOOD FRIDAY 

5 Cent Drive 

The Junior School Council is going to start collecting 5 cent   

pieces again. We are asking that you bring in your 5 cent 

pieces to your class room.                                                                           

The money will be collected each week and at the end of 

the term we will calculate which class has raised the most.                                                                  

Junior School Council will use the money to buy new           

resources for the students to use at school eg sand pit toys. 

Jorja and Samantha 

JSC President and Secretary 

  Congratulations to Jacob in     

  Miss PogueΩs class, on the birth    

  of your little sister Chelsea. 



School Cross Country: Years 3 – 6 

 

On Friday 23rd April, we will be holding our School 
Cross Country run at Congupna Recreation Reserve.  
 

A detailed note has already been sent home with   
a permission note.  
 

Students will start doing some training in PE over 
the next few weeks and you could encourage your 
child to have a run or two over the coming weeks 
and holidays too.  
 

We are looking for parent volunteers to help us on 
the day.  
 

This will only require approx. 2 ½ hrs of your time 
from 10:45am. Your job will be to stand on sections 
of the track and direct the runners. If you can help, 
please let the school office know by Friday 26th 
March. 
 

Thanking you for your help and looking forward to 
a great day. 

 

Suzanne Watts 



SCHOOL PHOTOS 

THURSDAY MARCH 18th 2021 
 

Dear Parents, 

This year our school photos will be held on Thursday March 18th.                                                             

Students will need to be at school by 9:00am and in full school uniform. 

 

To Order Individual Photos Online:      

Ý www.msp.com.au and click on Order Online and place your order                                                                                    

Ý record your reference no. on your childôs form 

 

To Order Family Photos Online: 

Ý Using the Family shootkey on the Oldest Sibling form  

Ý Fill out details on ONE form only  

 

ALL FORMS MUST BE RETURNED TO THE PHOTOGRAPHER,          

NOT TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE ON PHOTO DAY.  

 

Special Group Photos that will be taken on the day are:                                                                      

School Captains and Year 6 Leadership Team -                                                                       

these require a separate envelope which has been given to the student Leaders today                                          

 

 If you are unable to order online, you will need to come into the school office for  more      

information about how to make a cash payment that will be required on the day. 

 

 

         Late orders will incur a $20.00 charge from msp photography. 

 

http://www.msp.com.au/




The Child Safe Standards are they are well prepared to protect children from abuse and         

neglect. The standards provide a framework for schools to review existing policies and practices 

and all other aspects of child safety, to ensure a ôZero Toleranceõ approach to any form of child 

abuse. You can access our policy on the schoolõs website. 


